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Officers Contact Information 
 

President – Bill Bonney   214-769-5314  

Vice-President – Clint Cash  972-742-8191 

Secretary – Lee Elms  972-276-2934 

Treasurer – Bill Bonney      214-769-5314                                                          

 

Directors at Large 

Frank Maxwell (8/14 – 7/16)  214-577-5187 

Jerry Reed (1/16 – 12/17)   214-769-5314 

Bob Ostrowski (4/15 – 3/17)           469-286-7879 

 

Membership Committee 
 

Bill Bonney    214-769-5314 

Brad Buttermore   214-202-7480 
 

Event Coordination-Frank Maxwell 

                                                         214-577-5187 

     

Clint Cash   972-742-8191 

Arthur Clarke, Staff / “DJ” 214-946-3867 

Robert Vaughan, Cruise & Race 972-998-7381 
 

Newsletter 

Tracy Barenz   469-343-9087 

 

Visit our sponsor for discounts: 
 

Chrysler Jeep Dodge City of 

McKinney 
700 S Central Expy McKinney, TX 75070 

972-569-9650 
 

 
 

www.dodgecityofmckinney.com 

http://www.dallasmoparclub.com/
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mailto:dallasmoparclub@gmail.com


 

Remember the terms of all Club officers expire in December. At the October meeting 

nominations were received for Vice President, Jerry Reed and Treasurer, Bill Bonney. Frank 

Maxwell has indicated he will self-nominate himself at the November meeting for VP.  

Nominations will again be received at the November and December meetings  with 

elections to be held at the Christmas Party.  Be thinking about who you would like to see 

serving this next year and be sure to raise your hand when called on to serve.   Also please 

have the person’s approval before nominating them for office.  Officers serve for one (1) 

year and may serve two (2) consecutive terms. 

There were 11 Mopars that attended the Texas State Fair October 15, 2016.  My thanks to all 

who came out in support of the Dallas Mopar Club and who enjoyed the fine weather and 

fellowship. 

 

Mark your calendar for November 12th and plan to attend the EDGEWOOD HERITAGE 

FESTIVAL AND CAR SHOW, 8:45AM TO 4:00PM, EDGEWOOD, TX. Club members 

usually cruise up Highway 80 to Edgewood after rallying at the Braums in Terrell.  

This is a family friendly festival with something for every member of the family.  

Contact Brad Buttermore if you plan to attend so he can alert the good folks in 

Edgewood how many Mopars to expect as they wil l sometimes reserve spots so we 

can all park together. 

While you’re marking your calendar pencil in December 3rd for the Dallas Mopar Club 

Christmas party, 6 to 9PM at the Garland Senior Center.  Catering will be by Dickey’s BBQ in 

Wylie; the menu is 2 meats-Turkey Breast & Ham, 3 sides-Baked potato casserole, Mac & 

cheese, & House Salad Gravy, Cranberry Sauce, Tea, and Lemonade.  Bob Ostrowski has 

suggested a 1950’s theme so if you are so inclined see what you can find from the 50’s in 

your wardrobe, put it on and come on out.  

 

See you at the November club meeting. 

Bill 
                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      



 
       

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

Nominations for officers: 

 
    President:  open 

    Vice President: Jerry Reed 
    Secretary:  open 

    Treasurer: Bill Bonney 
We will open nominations for officers again at the Novemner meeting so be thinking of who you want 

to nominate for President and also Secretary. 

 

 
 

 

Remember the new NAPA Auto Parts Store in Wylie has extended DMC members a discount. 

Dallas Mopar Club members have on line access to the NAPA parts listing, pricing and can 

place orders for pickup.  Go to www.napaprolink.com  and log in, username: DallasMopar, 

password: DMC1234 

 
On checkout place your name in the “cart name” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Membership 

http://www.napaprolink.com/


           The Dallas Mopar Club Meeting        October 10th, 2016          SpringCreek Bar-B-Q 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:05pm by President Bill Bonney. 
 
Guests:  Bill Thomas from Venus, Texas has a '78 Lil Red Express truck. 
 
Bill went over the highlights of yesterdays' board meeting.  We mainly discussed the upcoming 
election for the new club officers. 
 
Brad talked about the November 12th Edgewood Fall Festival.  We will caravan over there after we 
meet-up in Terrell.  That ought to be around 7:30am. We had a show of hands of memberswho think 
they will be able to attend this festval and car show.  So far it looks like we may have 7 members 
heading over there. 
 
Treasurers' Report: Bill will be handling the Treasury now until we can elect a new Treasurer.   
 
Upcoming Events:  Frank Maxwell heads thisup and he gave us a report on the Gainsville car show 
that was held yesterday.  Five of our club members were able to attend this show. 
Oct. 15th is the State Faie Car Corral. 
Oct.22nd is the Corinth Car Show. 
Oct.23rd is the Haltom City Car Show 
Oct.29th is the DeSoto Car Show. 
Oct.30th is the last day of racing at Ennis. 
Nov.12th is the Edgewood Fall Fesitival and Car Show. 
 
Club Jackets:  Some of the members' jackets are ready.  Gabby is having a problem with the supplier 
and she will get the problem rectified. 
 
Kevin Matisse discussed the updated club website and it is 90% for inputting data. 
 
Our current club membership is 92 units. 
 
Our youngest club member Dillon Horvath has aquired a '66 Canadian-built Fury 111, 440 manual 
727 racing car. 
 
Brad has several 66 and 67 Charger parts for sale. 
 
The 50/50 pot of $22 was won by Tony Feger.      The favorite Mopar in the parking lot was won by 
Mark Wilson and he got $21. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:15pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lee Elms,    Secretary 

           



 

DALLAS MOPAR SPONSORED SHOWS TIMELINES 



Texas State Fair 2016                  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Up and Coming Mopar Events: 
 

THE EVENTS LISTED BELOW ARE EVENTS ATTENDED BY MEMBERS 

 
 
Monthly Cruise update:  

Looking forward to seeing you on the road: Brad.buttermore@cadallas.com 214-202-7480 Cell 
cruise in: 

Meteor hamburgers; 600 hwy 78, wylie 75098 

1st and 3rd tuesday of each month, April through October, 6 to 9pm 

WWW.METEORHAMBURGERS.COM 
 

Mopar magic show:   MARCH 25
TH

 2017 @ First baptist church of shrevport 

543 ockley drive , shreveport, La 71106  WWW.MOPARMAGIC.US  
 

 

32nd Annual Southwest MOPAR Mini-Nationals 03 sep 2016; garland central park   

for early registration Visit the club's Mini-Nats page or contact CLINT CASH , 972-742-8191 for more details. 

 

Cowtown MOPARs go to www.cowtownmopars.com for more information  

 

Whitewright Grand Street Fall Festival date:TBD Whitewright, TX 

WWW.WHITEWRIGHT.ORG Contact Brad Buttermore for info on joining the club's cruise to whitewright. 

 

Edgewood Heritage Festival and Car Show. date:tbd, Edgewood, TX 

WWW.EDGEWOODHERITAGEFESTIVAL.COM Contact Brad Buttermore for info on joining the club's cruise to Edgewood. 

 

Texas State Fair; date Oct 22 2016 Contact Jerry Reed or Tracy Barenzfor details. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Joke   
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The Dallas Mopar Club finished the season in 5th place in the 3A Series of the Texas 

Muscle  
Car Club Challenge.  Ahead of us were The Texas Street Racers (1st, 250 pts), Dallas Area 
Pontiac Association (2nd, 175 pts), Torque Central (3rd, 122 pts), and Dallas Area Classic 
Chevys (4th, 115 pts).  We had a total of 47 cars race for us over the 10 races of the season, 
averaging 4.7 cars per race and accumulated a total of 110 points for the club.  Dallas Mopar 
Club members in the Driver Reward Program finished as follows: Robert Vaughan, 34 points 
(raced in 3 different classes this year); Rob Goodwin, 12 points in Pro Class; and Craig 
Bolton, 8 points in King Class.  Several other members raced for the Club this year, including 
Frank Llano (also pictured), and thanks to them as well. 

Race Info                                                                                         







 
 
 
 

FOR INFO CONTACT ROBERT VAUGHAN  
972-988-7381   REV383@YAHOO.COM 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

From: Keith [mailto:gonzo1983@optonline.net]  
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2016 12:37 PM 
To: challengers4me@gmail.com 
Subject: 1971 Roadrunner 

  

Asking $26,000. Any other questions feel free to contact me. Thank you 

 

                                                                                                                                    









 



 
 

 Fellow Newsletter readers since I am now living a couple of miles away (1100) 
I am planning to continue to be the newsletter editor but I do need your help. I need your input on 
what you would like to see in the newsletter.  
 

If I don’t get input I can not put it in the newsletter. 
 
I need the following: 
1. Feature Car 
2. Tech article 
3. Items for sale or trade 
4. Pictures of events, parties, shows  
5.  Any thing you would like to have in the newsletter 

 
Please send Articles, Pictures, your write-ups to: 
 
Tracy Barenz @ Barenzt@sbcglobal.net 
469-343-9087  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Info from the Newsletter editor                                  

mailto:Barenzt@sbcglobal.net


Meeting Information: 
 

Monthly meeting 2nd Sunday of each month at 2:00 pm, Spring Creek BBQ, 
12835 Preston Rd.  SW Corner of Preston and LBJ  

 

BOARD MEETING INFORMATION 
(Based on current officer and board positions) 

 

 

January – Bill Bonney, President July –  Clint Cash, Vice President 

February – Clint Cash, Vice President August – Bob Ostrowski, Director 1 

March –  Bob Ostrowski, Director 1  September – Frank Maxwell, Director 2   

April –  Frank Maxwell, Director 2   October – Jerry Reed,  Director 3 

May – Jerry Reed,  Director 3,  November –  Lee Elms, Secretary 

June – Bill Bonney, President December – Tracy Barenz, Treasurer 

 

Board meetings are open to all club members: Board meetings are usually held at an Officer’s or 

Director’s home starting at 7:30PM the Friday before the Sunday monthly Club meeting and all members are 
encouraged to attend.  Check the DMC website for any last minute time or location changes. 
. 
  

Our Sincere thanks go to  Russell Hardin and the staff of Chrysler Jeep Dodge City of 

McKinney their  support of the Dallas MOPAR Club 

 

 
 

 

 
700 S. Central Expy McKinney, TX 75070 

                                         Sales: (877) 627-1395 Parts & Service: (972) 569-9650 
 

 

Need Speed?  

 Chrysler Jeep Dodge City of McKinney can help you with all of your performance needs.  

We work on all Makes and Models.   

Sales, Parts &Service Department: Employee Pricing Discount bring us a copy of this 
page of the newsletter for proof you are a member of the Dallas MOPAR Club. 

views or opinions expressed by the authors might not express the views of the Dallas Mopar Club, Inc.  Other non-profit classic 
automobile clubs, provided proper credit is given to its source, may reprint all material in the PentaStar Press, including artwork.  We 
ask that two copies of reprints be sent to the editor of this newsletter; one for the author, the other for the club archives.  Commercial 
publications wishing to reprint an entire article should contact the editor for permission. 

Send all contributions for this newsletter to: Dallas Mopar Club, Inc. PO Box 472601 Garland, Texas 75047 
Or email to Tracy Barenz barenzt@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:barenzt@sbcglobal.net

